

2 Timothy 2:1-7; Matthew 28:19-20

DISCOVERY UNDERSTANDING APPLICATION

//////FEBRUARY19-25

### TAKE HOME PRINCIPLE

2 Timothy 2:1-7; Matthew 28:19-20







#### 2 Timothy 2:1-7

New International Version (NIV)

#### The Appeal Renewed

1 You then, my son, be strong in the grace that is in Christ Jesus. 2 And the things you have heard me say in the presence of many witnesses entrust to reliable people who will also be qualified to teach others. 3 Join with me in suffering, like a good soldier of Christ Jesus. 4 No one serving as a soldier gets entangled in civilian affairs, but rather tries to please his commanding officer.

#### 2 Timothy 2:1-7

New International Version (NIV)

5 Similarly, anyone who competes as an athlete does not receive the victor's crown except by competing according to the rules. 6 The hardworking farmer should be the first to receive a share of the crops. 7 Reflect on what I am saying, for the Lord will give you insight into all this.

#### Matthew 28:19-20

New International Version (NIV)

19 Therefore go and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, 20 and teaching them to obey everything I have commanded you. And surely I am with you always, to the very end of the age."

"As a follower of Christ, I will be steadfast in my commitment to disciple people who will be able to do the same to others."





What was the challenge of Paul to Timothy in 2 Timothy 2:2-3? What does Paul instruct Timothy to pass on?



What did the author identify as characteristics/traits of a good soldier of Christ?





What role did Jesus say the disciples would play in God's plan and what specific instructions were given to help them succeed?



In 2 Timothy 2:2, why did Paul specifically instruct Timothy to entrust what he witnessed "to reliable people who are qualified to teach others"?



What was the implication of the illustrations Paul used to describe the ideal characteristics of a person who serves Christ? (soldier, athlete and farmer)



How are the messages of 2 Timothy 2:1-7 and Matthew 28:19-20 connected? What do they imply to modern day Christians?



What should we be doing as a church to make sure there is a next generation of faithful teachers who are able to pass God's message on? List some practical examples and how you might participate in doing



When we meet as a church, what could we do to help other Christians receive the same encouragement and warnings that Paul gives to Timothy?



Why do you think our churches tend not to declare the call to endurance and suffering? Why did Timothy tend to shy away from it? What is the result of a willingness to suffer for the gospel?

"As a follower of Christ, I will be steadfast in my commitment to disciple people who will be able to do the same to others."



### TAKE HOME PRINCIPLE

2 Timothy 2:1-7; Matthew 28:19-20







## Small Group Sessions CLOSING PRAYER





# 2 Timothy 2:1-7: Matthew 28:19-20

DISCOVERY UNDERSTANDING APPLICATION

/////see you next week



Worship Service Schedule: 9am

Livestream: Facebook and YouTube















**(** 8927-7420 | 8928-6584